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From: Jason Eaton

To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 1:00:35 PM

Dear City Council City Council,

I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed. The lower income citizens who live around Truman were not
represented. They also vote. The loud child-like business owners who have been making
threats of violence online are the ones being heard. If this is the most inexpensive way to
resolve the speed and accident issues on Truman there's absolutely no reason to remove the
bike lanes. Caving instead of working out a plan that would be be beneficial to everyone in the
city is a complete waste of tax dollars and makes zero sense. Those who vote to remove bike
lanes when cities across the country are working to become more carbon free will be
remembered at the ballot box.

Regards,

Jason Eaton

114 E Dartmouth Rd
Kansas City, MO 64113
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